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ǲDo not be anxious about anythingǤ 
But in every situation, by prayer 
and petition, with thanksgiving, 
present your requests to God. And 
the peace of God, which transcends 
all understanding, will guard your 
hearts and your mind in Christ 
Jesus. ǲPhilippiansǳ Ͷǣ͸-7 

We are heading for the final stretch of 
2021. This will be packed with 
activities in order to accomplish our 
targeted goals.   

With the assistance of our highly 
committed staff and parents our 
performance outcomes will be 
excellent.    
 

This Amazing Chronicles is a snapshot of 
the highlights and memorable events of 
the month of July 2021. I hope it will 
remind you of good times with friends, 
new people you met, our diverse cultures, 
sports, this period of learning and striving 
to be better in all that you do. 

The CORONAVIRUS Pandemic has taught 
us to adjust to the circumstances. This 
proves how adaptable we can be when 
faced with barriers and challenges!  We 
have learned what it is to be locked down, 
locked out, bubbled, hand sanitized, 
isolated, socially distanced, masked, traced 
and tested. We found ways to unite and 
work together with technology and 
creativity. We were able to maintain our 
sense of community in the same vein. 
Learners found ways in which to connect, 
have fun, be supportive, while continuing 
to access education. Thus, how we respond 
to life’s challenges: make us stronger and 
builds our confidence.  

Despite everything, we must admit that we 
had a successful time. To those who have, 
directly or indirectly enriched the lives of 
our students; the teaching and support 
staff, our parents, I extend my sincere 
gratitude and best wishes. 

To our learners - let us grab every 
opportunity now to enrich ourselves 
intellectually. The school offers various 
opportunities in order to enrich our learners 
in all facets of life. Grab the opportunities 
because an opportunity out of reach is gone 
forever. 

Let us remain disciplined, let us plan well 
and stay focused. Seek wisdom before 
wealth, knowledge is power and a good 
long term investment in life. Believe in 
yourself, be passionate about what you do 
and how you do it! 

In a nutshell, be grateful and thank God, 
His grace is sufficient for you! My best 
wishes accompany you on the short journey 
to the end of the year! 
 
I am honoured to serve as Principal of 
AKPS and A! 

Lorraine Hartung 

 

Amazing Chronicles   |   1 

Greetings Amazing Community! 
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